
 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Chillingham         Term:   Christmas             2020 

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of our learning 

The children have all been working hard doing 

their English and Maths tasks at their 

workstations. In our Phonics circle time the 

children have been listening to different 

animal and environmental sounds and 

selecting the symbol to indicate what they 

can hear. Everyone has had great fun listening 

to all the different sounds.  

 

In the afternoons we have continued with a 

range of: sensory, Art, music, bucket time and 

cooking activities. The children have also 

continued to build relationships with staff 

through activities they enjoy.  

 

Oliver – “I have been enjoying playing games 

with an adult and exploring the musical 

instruments” 

 

Bobby – “I have been exploring lots of 

different sensory materials and enjoyed 

making bread in cooking” 

 

Amelia – “I have been sharing Peppa Pig 

books with an adult and asking them to read it 

again and again!” 

 

Cameron – “I have enjoyed having a friend 

from another class join me for Art and visiting 

other classes” 

 

Andrew – “I have enjoyed the different sensory 

materials and playing chase with an adult” 

 

                                               

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates & Points to remember:  

 Friday 18th December 2020 – Last day of term 

 Tuesday 5th January 2020 – Start day of term 

 


